MAR 14 1945

CoLuMBIA GAs & ELECTRIC CORPORATION

ADDRESS REPLY TO'
SIXTY-ONE BROADWAY
NEW YORK 6. N.Y.

STUART M. CROCKER
PRESIDENT

March 13, 1945

Mr. Clark H. Minor, President

International General Electric Company, Inc.
570 Lexington Avenue

New York 22, New York

Dear Clark:

I was stunned yesterdey to hear that the news
has reached you finally that Carroll Grinnell was killed by
the Japs. Everything that I remember about Grinnell adds up
to the fact that he must have been the ideal Chairmen of the
Internees at Santo Tomas. He had courage, broad knowledge,
and great respect for his fellow men. And added to this, of
course, his knowledge of Japanese. He was selected for that
task by the other Internees, and I have heard nothing but
unrestrained praise for him.

I don't think I have had the pleasure of
meeting Mrs. Grinnell, and certainly not his Sons, so I am
taking this means of writing you, who are the Daddy of all
I.G.E. men--yes, even ex-I1.G.E. men--to convey my heartfelt
sympathy to his associates and to his Family.

Sincerely,

SMC:AD



